
Dear Parents & Families
It's fantastic to see the students benefiting from the new
playground equipment. Co-operative play and adventurous climbing,
play a crucial role in their physical and social development.
Our playground for the Early Childhood students also opened today,
which is exciting as well! I'm sure they will be thrilled to have their
own space to explore and enjoy.
 

The WA Student Assistance Payment (WASAP) 
is still open! It closes on 4 July 2025. 

Payments for each child include:
 $150 for kindergarten and primary school students 

$250 for secondary school students 
Download the Service WA app to apply. 

Congratulations to our recent Merit Award Winners
Ethan Room 27       Mason Room 28
Kuol Room 29       Samuel Room 35

Kind regards
Karen Macri, Principal

 Merriwa Education Support Centre 
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Our Website
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Breakfast Club
everyday day

from 8am in the
undercover area

Assembly
20  Juneth

Room 21 

WA Students
Assistance

Closes Friday
4  Julyth

Principals’
Afternoon Tea

Thursday 3  Julyrd

P & C Sausage
Sizzle

Wednesday
25  Juneth



Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathmatics
Room 27

Rooms 27 and 35 have been collaborating in STEM learning, exploring a variety of
topics in biological sciences. From observing plant growth to conducting simple

experiments, students have been engaged in investigating the world around them
through hands-on, inquiry-based learning.

These sessions have sparked curiosity, supported problem-solving, and 
encouraged meaningful collaboration between peers across classrooms.



This term, Rooms 27, 28, and 35 have been
working together in exciting ways to enrich
student learning through collaboration and
hands-on experiences.

Rooms 27 and 28 have teamed up weekly for
cooking sessions, giving students the
opportunity to practise important life skills,
follow recipes, and enjoy the results of their
hard work together. The shared sessions have
also encouraged turn-taking, communication,
and teamwork all in a fun, sensory-rich
environment. As part of the FEAST program,
students have also been learning about food
sustainability by reusing ingredients, reducing
waste, and making mindful choices in the
kitchen.



What’s Happening 
 GRILL’D LOCAL MATTERS JAR 

All through June, when you dine at Grill’d Ocean Keys,
you’ll get a token to vote — and we’d LOVE your

support! 🙌

💛 Pop your token in our school’s jar
🍔 Eat delicious burgers

🏆 Help us win a $300 donation!

Every vote counts – tell your friends, family, and
burger-loving neighbours! Let’s make this happen! 💪

#LocalMatters #GrilldOceanKeys #SupportOurSchool
#VoteForUs


